
NASSPDA Community Meeting Agenda 

April 29, 2012, Bellevue Hotel, Oakland CA, 10:30 AM 

 

1. Some of the things NASSPDA has been doing  

a. NDCA interactions around their new policy 

b. Creation of International Federation of Same-Sex Dance Associations 

(IFSSDA) 

c. Planning Gay Games 2014 in Cleveland 

d. Dance camp committee 

e. Youth outreach 

 

2. Social Dancing 

What ideas do you have for what NASSPDA can do for social dancers?  How might 

you be willing to help? 

3. What else would you like to see NASSPDA do for the North American 

same-sex partner dance community? 

NOTES 

Attendees:  Barbara Zoloth, Lee Fox, Winter Held, Kurt Popp (from San Diego) and 2 of 

his dancers.  Kurt had also been at the Sacramento comp.  He’s created a studio in San 

Diego called Diversity Dancesport and attended April Follies with 4 or 5 of his dancers.  

Unfortunately, I forgot to pass around a sign-up sheet, but I will retrieve their contact 

information from the registration forms. 

We updated Kurt and company on NASSPDA activities listed above.  Winter provided 

an update on the “history project”.  She has a computer person working on creating a 

less ambitious linkable site with the basic information about the history of NASSPDA to 

date. 

 

Kurt suggested that the Cleveland Gay Games include “Disco-Fox”, a dance form that is 

apparently very popular in Europe and, according to him, is danceable with almost 

anyone. 


